ADDENDUM

With reference to the NBP advertisement “Business Ally
Required” published in the national dailies on 22nd December,
2008, the last date for the submission of proposals has been extended

till 10th February, 2009.

Contact Mr. Ahmer Liaquat, Head of Bancassurance, Commercial
& Retail Banking Group, 2nd Floor, National Bank of Pakistan,
Head Office, I. . Chundrigar Road, Karachi, to obtain RFP and
further details.
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